
April 10, 2018 

Hey guys! My name is Lindsay Miracle and I am the 
new Lieutenant Governor for our Division 6! I am 
beyond excited to be able to start working with you 
guys this year. My hopes are for our division to grow 
enormously. 

This Month: 

Throughout the month of April, I am going to start 
contacting every club. I want to know about what’s 
happening with you guys and formally introduce 
myself. For this to happen, I would like for you guys 
to email me at lindsay@ktkey.org . I would like to 
compile a list of all of my clubs contact information 
where I am able to reach out when needed. 
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Also, I would like to get lists of your clubs 
officers and their contact information. This 
will help me get an idea of who I will be 
working with this year and be able to talk to 
you guys about rallies or divisional meetings. 
Getting these as soon as possible will be 

GREATLY appreciated. 

As most of you guys know, International 
Convention is just around the corner. It will be 

loads of fun for everyone attending! I just wanted 
to remind you that payments are due very soon. I 

HIGHLY recommend going to ICON if any way 
possible. Here, you will get trainings for officers or find 
new service projects to do! This convention will be very 
educational to all. Not to mention that you’ll meet so 
many new people. After all, it’s an International  
conversation. You’re going be able to make friends with 
students from many different countries! 

I hope to get to know you guys very well this year! Let’s  
make it great!!
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